COMMITTEE REPORT

Committee name: Artists in Residency

Date submitted: November 7, 2007
Highlights for the upcoming month: Completion of McDougle Face Jug Project
Last meeting date: Meeting with Kidzu 11.07
Attendees: Steve Wrignt, Pam Pease
Summary of discussion(s): Spring opening reception at McDougle for Kidzu project. We discussed a display featuring photographs of the Face Jug project, along with several examples of the children’s works of art, and information on the process of creating them. Tentative dates for exhibiting the project at Kidzu are Feb 5th through the end of May, when the project would be returned to its permanent home at McDougle Elementary. Opening reception tentatively Thursday, Feb 7th. 
We also discussed approaching our artist David Gould about a proposed workshop at the children’s museum, perhaps in collaboration with the Ackland Museum as well, whose collections include face jugs made by North Carolina potters. 

Action items for full commission to consider: We will schedule a full committee meeting in mid November to discuss all of the above.
Future action items: Finish McDougle project (pots have been designed, built, and are now being decorated). Thanks to docents who volunteered to help in classroom to facilitate project. Finalize dates for opening and workshop.
Next meeting scheduled: TBA
Submitted by: Pam Pease
